Philip Dagnall M &/

From:

Sent: 05 September 2018 22:51

To: pmods22

Subject: New housing plans and lack of affordable properties

Dear Sir or Madam,

We wish to object to the current plans to build even MORE houses in the Waddington Road area.
A. Hawthorne Place

B Cowper Avenue

C. Kirkmoor Road (outlet on Waddington Road)

Currently, the traffic problems on Waddington Road are horrendous, especially at peak times of the day. They are
only set to get worse once the 3 estates are completed. A huge number of extra cars and other vehicles will cause
gridlock on a huge scale and continue to flood the town with traffic. It is unacceptable for a small market town like
Clitheroe. :
Regarding the other proposed new estates, we think that there are sufficient large houses in Clitheroe. The number
should be reduced. The lack of infrastructure is already causing problems and again a massive increase in traffic
uld produce gridlock! The whole nature of the town will change, with a possible number of “Ghost Estates” that
spoil our lovely town of Clitheroe.

One last observation. It would have been a better idea if the Government had ordered a number of AFFORDABLE
houses for OUR young families, who are having to move OUT of their HOME town Clitheroe to buy a house!

Yours sincerel

their home town to buy a house.
house!ll

Sent from my iPad



